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APRIL 22 - 29, 1961

CALENDAR
***************

MONDAY
April 24

noon Western Institutions

Staff Meeting
Faculty Dining Room

1 p.m. Seminar in Basic

Contemporary Theologies
Bishop Emrich
156 North Foundation Hall

3 p.m. Administrative Group Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

TUESDAY
April 25

3 p.m. Educational Policy
Committee Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

7:30 p.m. Fashion Show

Student Center Lounge

WEDNESDAY

April 26
1 p.m. Collateral Program,

Western Institutions,Film
liThe Early Days II

156 North Foundation Hall

1 p.m. MSUO Chapter, AAUP, Meeting
165 South Foundation Hall

CALENDAR DETAILS
******************************

RELIGION SEMINAR: The Rt. Rev. Richard Emrich, Episcopal
Bishop of Michigan, will speak on liTheEthical Nature of
Episcopalianism" at 1 p.m., Monday, in 156 NFH. This is
the sixth meeting of the Seminar in Basic Contemporary
Theologies, and the second of two talks by the Bishop.
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FASHION SHOW: "Swing into Spring," sponsored by the
Student Center Council, will begin at 7:30 p.m.,
Tuesday, April 25. Fashions for men and women from
Waite's, Pontiac, will be shown. Admission, 50 cents.

COLLATERALPROGRAM: Faculty and staff are invited to
join students at the weekly Western Institutions
Collateral Program. The film this week is a documentary
on the early development of the airplane and its effect
on World War I.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
*************************

DIRECTORIES: Copies of the Pontiac area telephone
directory and yellow pages are available at the
Switchboard Office, for anyone who needs them.

Mr. David Jones' new extension number is 2286.

TEXTS FOR SUMMER; Order blanks for summer-term text-

books are available at the Stenographic Department,
North Foundation Hall. Faculty members who are planning
to teach summer classes should order books no later than
May 15.

CONTINUING EDUCATION: Mr. Eklund has just returned
from New York where he represented the National Adult
Education Conference. He and Mr. Rhode will be spending
two days in Ann Arbor this week at the Adult Education
Association of which Mr. Eklund is chairman of the
committeeon liberal arts programs.

On Monday: April 24, the Clergy Friends of MSUO will
co-sponsor, with Continuing Education, an all-day
institute, "How to Minister to Family Situations."
They are bringing Dr. J. C. WYnn, formerly director
of family research for the Presbyterian Church and
now professor at Colgate Rochester Divinity School,
to speak. Ministers' wives are also being invited
and they will meet in the morning with Dr. Donald
Schroeder, Director of the Family Life Center, Detroit
Council of Churches. There will be a dinner at the
University Presbyterian Church.

LECTURE: Free ticketsfor the May 5 talkby Wernher
Von Braun must be picked up no later than 5 p.m. today
(Friday, April 21) at 'the Student Center Desk. After
students, faculty, and staff have obtained free tickets,
the remainder of the supply will go on public sale at
$1 each.
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